
January 26th, 2025 

The Fargo Youth Hockey Association’s entire mission is to make hockey available to everyone in our 
community. The cost of hockey should not be a barrier to entry. As we look for ways to break down 
that wall, we look to charitable gaming. Brewhalla in Fargo is considered a taproom, but it is much 
more than that. We had sent in our application in December after the city of Fargo approved our site 
authorization only to learn shortly after that the State denied it because of the liquor license. The 
facility itself is one of a kind. Shops, restaurants and more in this one large, state of the art facility. 
We thank you for considering refining the language of establishments eligible for conducting 
gaming to include taprooms like Brewhalla. The impact it would have on our association and 
members of the Fargo hockey community would be so great.  
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